
May 13, 2019

Each year we look forward to our Spring Program.  The many performances by 
our wonderful children PreK through 6th Grades met all expectations!  
Thank you to Mrs. Jones & Ms. Kulp for motivating them to do their best!

This week is another busy week for all.  There are field trips for many of our 
grades.  That being said, remind your children that Friday, May 17th is the end of 
the 4th quarter.  Encourage your children to submit all completed assignments.  
Teachers will be working on end of year report card preparation.

This Wednesday our Kindergarten will be the readers at our School Mass.  
Please join us.

Lunches next week will be provided by our HSA.

Monday, 20th - Pizza for Field Day

Tuesday, 21st - Hot Dogs, Chips, & Fruit

If your child chooses NOT to eat, please send them with cold lunch.


